
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 12 May 2005 

4. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 Bill Todd, Chairman of the North Shore Residents’ Association, was in attendance to outline the 

group’s activities.  Each residents’ group is invited to do this in rotation. 
 
 Bill Todd outlined the group’s activities and raised two concerns with Rothesay Road.  The first concern 

was that motorists were using the unformed section of the road and some of them were doing so in an 
irresponsible manner.  The second concern was that his group understood that the section of 
Rothesay Road from Bower Avenue to Te Mara was to remain unformed but there had been no official 
confirmation of this yet. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


